
ROCHESTER INSTIT 1JTE OF TECHNOLOGY 

Student Council Minutes 
February 4, 1946 

The meeting was called to order at 4:10 by the President 
Bil 1 Esch. 

Those present were Bill Esch, Chuck Burley, Barb Crump, Sally 
Smith, Ginny Rousse, Irwin Dixon, John Robinson, Rachel Reed, 
Eleanor Coville, B. J. Hom.key, Bob Martin, Phil Allen, Don Soper, 
Harriet Schrope, June Krebbs, Bob Anslem, Phyllis Kipp. 

Mr. Al Davie, captain of this ward in the Red Cross Drive, 
asked if we would be interested in a campaign at school. He out­
lined the projects of the Red Cross, and its peace-time aims. They 
will serve the occupation armies, rehabilitation of veterans, aid 
for vets in hospitals, and also their Home Service Department. A 
eampa1gn chairman was suggested, with each representative of council 
a cao-n of their class. There should be a publicity chairman, the 
Red Croes aiding by giving any information available. A motion was 
made that the school should be included in the drive of March 1 - 18, 
and that there should be a quota of $400.00. Herb att was appointed 
chairman, with the possibility of one of the following working with 
Herb as co-chairman: Joan Dennis, Cathie Reid, Diana Lea, Dee Dekin, 
Ingeboard Kliest, �arb Nicholson, and Phyl Jones. 

The date of the due date of the orders for school rings will 
be left up to Diana Lea and Ansel Brennen. 

The church has been secured for the mixer, and Irwin Dixon will 
try to get an orchestra for it. 

Another Handbook meeting will be this Tuesday, and the directory 
will be published about March 15, 1946. 

A motion was made that the council members who have been absent 
for more than twee times will be back on the council and from now 
on, after three un-excueed absences, and absentees wiil be dropped. 

A motion was made that Don Soper will be the Student Council re­
porter for the Bprit. 

A motion was made that a temporary representative be elected 
from thenew group of P. & P., to hold office for the rest of the 
year only. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:25. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Phyllis Kipp, Sec. 


